
 

 

 
 

 

 
BUILDER BULLETIN #2024-06  

(September 6, 2024) 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE TO BUILDERS 
 

Brampton Building and Business Portal  
 
 

We have moved permit applications online to the Brampton Building and 
Business Portal as of June 24, 2024. We ask that customers book their 
inspections on the portal going forward. The last date we will accept inspections 
by email to the inspections.scheduling@brampton.ca mailbox is September 30, 
2024.  
 
If you need assistance with registering your account to view your permits on the 
portal, email building.inquiries@brampton.ca  
 
You can follow the step-by-step instructions on how to book an inspection here:  
portal-how-to-book-inspections.pdf (brampton.ca) 
 
If you are having any technical difficulties or you have an inspection type that 
cannot be booked via the portal, such as a partial inspection or running 
inspection, continue to email inspections.scheduling@brampton.ca for 
assistance. 
 
We appreciate your attention to this matter. 
 
City of Brampton Building Division 
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